## Minutes for 12/09/2023

Happy Holidays Everyone! My apologies for not being there today. I have some family stuff going on today. Anyway the main event had a great turn out and it was so great to see everyone there!

We did meet the entire room block for the hotel, so thanks to everyone for booking! The suggestion we got last year about having marathon meetings was taken and we were able to provide thanks to all the volunteers who signed up to be there for the all nighters! Glad the opportunity was available. The sound bath portion was a wonderful take on an activity for this convention and look forward to that in the future! Thanks to all the areas for all the wonderful donations for the hospitality room and all the raffle and literature for the newcomers we are so grateful for the time and work it took to make this happen. Also big thanks to Danny B. for having more merch items available and donating to our raffle as well as Alyssa for all the wonderful merch accents!! It's been truly wonderful to serve at the regional level. Thanks to the 2023 committee as well! The Elections portion was amazing and next year's committee is going to kill it!!

Thanks for letting me serve! If there is anything that I can do to help answer questions or if I have forgotten anything please give me a call I am available by phone 435-315-6627